
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice to all Stakeholders  
                                                      

National Award Ceremony 2020/2021 – Postponement 

 

Due to unavoidable reasons the National Awards for Construction Ceremony 2020/2021 

scheduled to be held on 26th April 2022, has been postponed. A new date will be informed 

soon. 

Any inconvenience caused in this regard is regretted by the Management of CIDA.  

 

Eng. (Professor) N.T. Sohan Wijesekera, 

Chairman,  

Construction Industry Development Authority. 

 

19.04.2021 

Construction Industry Development Authority 

 

 


